Signed Statement for Emergency Power, Public Place, Information Booth, Youth activity and Site Visits

The Nashua Area Radio Society held its N1FD Field Day operation at the Hudson Memorial
School a public middle school in Hudson NH.

There were 3 stations plus a GOTA/YOTA Station which ran on solar powered battery, and all the
operating stations were running on generator power at 100 watts. GOTA did not make the 20 required
QSO’s for each person. This is also the station we used for Youth Element we had the log and had the
kids QSO’s listed on this GOTA/YOTA log. Copy of log attached. WE1H was the primary licensed member
along with some assistance from others

We had a public information booth set up in a canopy with a table, guest log and members welcoming
people and helping them with information on the club, letting them know what was going on.

We were visited by elected officials as noted on the log-
Brett Gagnon Selectmen for Hudson NH
Gary Gasdia  School Board Chair- Hudson NH
We were visited by an Agency Representative
Rick Dworsky CERT and TET member also ARES members as noted on the log.

We had social media posts regarding training being done prior to field day getting antenna’s set up and
testing of equipment.

Signed,

Ree (90O

Lee Duval, KC1GKlJ
Treasurer, Nashua Area Radio Society



